
 

 

    

OPA Diploma: Being a 

Good British & International 

Citizen 

 
At the end of last term, we 

invited all of our families and 

community partners to join us in 

a celebration of diversity and 

mutual respect of all faiths and 

cultures. Thank you to everyone 

who cooked, baked and 

attended this amazing Diploma 

event. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, we will be focusing 

on ‘Keeping Myself & Others Safe’. 

We will be having lots opportunities 

to find out how to be safe at home 

and who keeps us safe in the 

community. Check twitter out for 

regular updates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please follow the academy account: 

@OPA_ParkHill to see the fantastic 

work that goes on in all year groups 

each day! 

Don’t forget to follow your class 

accounts too! 

 
As part of our Diploma focus of 

‘Being a Good British & 

International Citizen’, our classes 

looked at Black History Month and 

studied current Black British figures 

who are helping change the world 

for the better. 

 

Our children did lots of discussion 

about how these people helped 

create a more inclusive and equal 

society. 
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Across the year groups, each class 

engaged with Being a Good British & 

International Citizen in their own way. 

 

Y4 had a visit from LUFC who discussed 

the importance of respect in sport and 

the need to show racism the red card. 

 

In Reception, they looked at Handa’s 

surprise and sampling fruit and stories 

from other cultures. 

 

In Y3, hey had a visit from the RSPCA to 

learn about how to be a responsible 

citizen whilst looking after pets and local 

wildlife. 
 

 

 

 


